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Last name: Rasmussen

Organization: The Gila Herd Foundation of AZ

Title: Founder/Director

Comments: After reading the proposed action document it is apparent that this is a well researched and thought

out plan. I applaud each member of the Collaborative Working Group for the time dedicated to helping preserve

the Heber Wild Horse Herd. 

While no one wants to hear reduce the numbers of wild horses everyone must realize that the horses cannot he

allowed to over populate an area and face the threat of starvation and also consider the impact on other species

living on the forest. 

We must realize that all stakeholders using the  Forest Land have to be considered to maintain a healthy

ecosystem. 

Hopefully this model will be used to encourage other groups and government agencies to come together and

work together to achieve a common goal. 

 


